
 

 

9 December 2011  
 

 

 

[Personal information redacted] 

[Identifying information redacted] 

[Identifying information redacted] 

[Identifying information redacted] 

 

By email: [Identifying information redacted] 

 

  

 

  

Dear [Identifying information redacted] 

I refer to your email of 26 October 2011 in which you sought access to documents under the Freedom 

of Information Act (FOI Act). Specifically, you sought access to: 

“all correspondence between ABC managing director Mark Scott and then Queensland deputy 
premier Anna Bligh between 1 January 2007 and 1 July 2007 regarding the ABC in Queensland, 
along with any file or diary notes of meetings between the pair. 

all correspondence between Mr Scott and then ABC Queensland director Chris Wordsworth 
regarding Ms Bligh’s statement to Parliament on 22 February 2007 or other public comments on 
the ABC.” 

In relation to the first part of your request, I have identified the following two documents: 

1. Letter from the Hon Anna Bligh to Mark Scott, dated 2 March 2007; 

2. File copy of letter from Mark Scott to the Hon Anna Bligh, dated 14 March 2007. 

Access to those documents is granted, and copies are attached. 

In relation to the second part of your request, the ABC does not have any documents which meet this 

description. 

If you are dissatisfied with this decision you can apply for Internal or Information Commissioner (IC) 

Review. You do not have to apply for Internal Review before seeking IC Review. Information about 

your review rights is attached. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Judith Maude 

Head, Corporate Governance 

FOI Coordinator 

Direct line 02 8333 5316 


